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Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
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June 7, 2016    

Dear Parents,                          

Included with today’s letter are four Washington, D.C. trip reflections written by members of the Class of 

2016. 

The Celebration of the Eucharist and Conferral of Graduation Diplomas for the Class of 2016 will be held this 

evening at Holy Name Church beginning at 7 p.m.  There is a reception in the school’s auditorium immediately 

following the Mass.  All members of the Holy Name School Family are welcome to attend.  

A lunch menu order form for the week of June 13
th

 and 14
th

 is enclosed.  If you are ordering lunch or milk, 

please return the order form with payment by Thursday, June 9
th

.    

The Father / Daughter Dance was a huge success.  If you have not already done so, please visit our Facebook 

page and see some of the many photos taken that evening.  A very special thank you to all those who worked so 

hard in making this memorable evening a reality.  With the help of many the young ladies and their escorts 

enjoyed refreshments, beautiful decorations, the opportunity to create a special memento, receive a corsage, a 

photograph, and much more. Discussions about next year’s Father / Daughter Dance have already begun! 

Holy Name School’s Talent Show will be held this Thursday, June 9
th

 at 1 p.m. in the auditorium.  All of the 

students will attend the Talent Show.  Any parents and relatives who wish to attend may do so; extra seats will be 

available in the rear of the auditorium. 

Reminder:  The Class of 2017 will be selling “Del’s Lemonade” after school this Thursday, June 9th.  The cost 

for the Del’s is $2.25; pretzels will also be available for $.50.  The lemonade and pretzels will be sold on the 

Stetson side of the school yard. 

Holy Name School’s Field Day will be held this Friday, June 10
th

.  Today each homeroom teacher will be asked 

to divide the class into two teams – a blue team and a white team.  We ask that the students on the blue teams 

wear their gym tee shirts on Friday, and if at all possible we would like the students on the white teams to wear a 

white or light colored tee shirt.  This will help the students be ready for their team play.  Thank you to all who 

volunteered to help.  If you did not volunteer but find you can come of Friday, please do so. 

Monday, June 13
th

 the students in Pre-Kindergarten will have their special end of the year celebration at 9 

a.m. in the auditorium. 

On Tuesday, June 14
th

 the Kindergarten Class will have their Graduation in the auditorium at 9 a.m. 

Please remember the Vacation Bible School 2016 “Cave Quest – Following Jesus the Light of the World” will 

be held from August 1
st
 through 5

th
. Volunteers are still needed for this week long event.  Please consider 

helping out. You can reach Mr. Pietruszka at 508-678-7532 or faithformation@holynamefr.com 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia M. Wardell 

Principal 
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